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INFORMATION NOTICE TO EXTEND THE DEADLINE OF 

MARKET CONSULTATION No. 52943 

 
 
  
 

Kozloduy NPP EAD informs all interested parties that in connection with the preparation for 

the award of a public contract and determination of the estimated value pursuant to Article 44 of the 

PPA the deadline for indicative tenders for Inspecting the Structural Technical Condition of Oil 

Supply to the Axial Pair of Rolling Bearings of ЦНР800-230-2 Pumps is extended by 14.02. 

2024. 

All interested parties may submit indicative proposals under the conditions specified in the 

invitation for market consultations. 

Any further information may be obtained from Violetka Dimitrova, Head of Contracts 

Department, Commercial Division, telephone +359 973 7 3977. 


